NOTICE

The Certificate distribution programme for the Add-on Course (Trending Computer
Technologies) offered by the Department of Computer Science and Application, is going to be
held on 29" November, 2023 at 2:00 pm at the Smart Class room (Meghnad Saha Kaksha) of

our college. Students participated in the course are directed to attend the programme

positively.
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